NEWZEALAND

30 November 2015 195 Lambton Quay
Private Bag 18-901
Wellington 5045
New Zealand

Francis Cole +64 4 439 8000

fyi-request-3304-07e019f6@requests.fyi.org.nz ¥64 4472959

Dear Francis Cole

I refer to your email of 2 November 2015 in which you requested the following information
under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA):

1. List of staff working at the NZ High Commission in London, NZ embassy in
Washington and the NZ Embassy in Beijing including diplomatic and local staff. I'm
not asking for people’s names just their position titles.

2. List of cars, make and model that are used by the NZ High Commission in London,
NZ Embassy in Washington and the NZ Embassy in China

This letter advises that due to the need for consultation, we will need to extend the time
limit for responding to you by an additional 10 working days to 14 December 2015.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek a review of this extension by the
Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

Joana Johnston
for Secretary of Foreign Affairs and Trade

www.mfat.govt.nz



